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Supplement to 3/20/17 

MPWMD Board Packet 
Attached are copies of letters received between February 11, 2017 and March 10, 2017. These 

letters are listed in the March 20, 2017 Board packet under Letters Received. 

Author Addressee Date Topic 

J. Panzer David Stoldt 2/14/17 Carroll Meter Split (MPWMD Water Permit No. 

33946) 

Juli Hofmann Arlene Tavani 2/23/17 Concerns re Cal-Am Slant Well Project 

Attachments to Letter 

G. Borkowski Arlene Tavani 3/3/17 Change from Odd-Year Elections to Even-Year 

Elections 

Jonas Minton John O’Hagen, 

cc. David Stoldt

3/10/17 MPWMD Interpretation of Condition 2 of Orders 

WRO 2016-0016 and 2009-0060 

file:///U:\staff\Boardpacket\2017\20170320\LettersRecd\LettersRecd.docx 

http://www.mpwmd.net/asd/board/boardpacket/2017/20170320/LettersRecd-Juli-Hofmann-Slant-Well-Letters.pdf































